

## KEEPER OF THE PLAINS SCHOLARSHIP BOARD, INC.

c/o Security National Bank of Enid

P. O. Box 686

Enid OK 73702

April 22, 1994

Cherokee Nation
Wilma Mankiller, Principal Chief
P. O. Box 948
Tahlequah OK 74464

Dear Principal Chief Mankiller:

Thank you for honoring our community with the presence of your tribal representatives, Fan Robinson and Wilisi Robinson, Miss Cherokee, at the "Keeper of the Plains" Celebration this past weekend. We invite you and the members of your tribe to visit us and enjoy the monument which was placed on our courthouse lawn in honor of all Native Americans who share with us the customs, traditions, and pride in the Native American heritage. We hope it will serve as a reminder to all of us that it is by learning about one another, and appreciating both our differences and our similarities that our own lives are enhanced.

We would like for you to accept, on behalf of your tribe, this "Keeper of the Plains" print signed by artist, Harold T. Holden, as a token of our appreciation for your part in making this, our first year of the "Keeper of the Plains" Celebration, a success. We look forward to presenting this 3 day event annually, and hope that with increased awareness of the beauty and splendor of the Native American dance performances, the event will grow throughout the years.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Emery

Member

Keeper of the Plains Committee